Minutes of Patient Participation Group Meeting
13 February 2012

Present:

Dr P.J.K, Dr CNJ, DW, AF,GH,LH,KS,BS
Apologies were sent by JH, PS and PN.

The minutes of the last meeting were agreed.
The patient questionnaire agreed by the Patient Participation Group had been completed by 135 patients during December 2011.  The results had been collated by the Practice Manager and a copy was given to each member of the group for their consideration, together with a copy of any additional comments made by the patients who had completed the questionnaires.

It was agreed that overall, the results were good.  Comments had been received about difficulty in getting through to the Practice to make an appointment in the morning, but after discussion, it was agreed that every effort had been made by the Practice to alleviate this problem and monitoring would continue.  It was felt that this was a problem that seemed to be common to all surgeries.
In order to maximise the number of available appointments for Doctor and Nurse each day, an audit would be done monthly and the number of wasted appointments each month due to patients failing to attend, would be published in the surgery waiting rooms.  
Comments were made by members of the group that the Reception staff are now very obliging and do go out of their way to help patients as far as they are able.   The group also agreed that this should be a two way process,  and that patients should also acknowledge that the reception staff have a difficult job to do and are entitled to the same respect as the patients  expect to receive.

Poor results had been given regarding the ability to speak to a Doctor or Nurse during the day.  
Comments had been received on the questionnaires about having a female Doctor in the   Practice and this was discussed.  The group was informed that on the last two occasions that a new partner had been recruited, there had been no female applicants

Several comments had been made on the questionnaires regarding the security of patient information.  The Practice Manager would look at ways to provide patients with more information about this.
The group were asked to take away the results of the questionnaires and if they had anything more to add, to contact the Practice Manager before the end of February.
Minutes of the meeting and a date for the next meeting would be sent out to all members of the group.

The group were thanked for their time and input into the meeting.

